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New Stittsville Secondary School 
Project Update 

 
Since the capital funding announcement for a new secondary school in Stittsville, the Ottawa- 

Carleton District School Board (OCDSB) has been working diligently with our architects, 

partners at the City of Ottawa and the Ministry of Education to secure all of the approvals 

necessary to keep the project moving forward. 

The ongoing pandemic has had an impact on scheduling, but we have the support of our 

partners and are happy to announce that we are proceeding with construction of the new 

Stittsville secondary school this spring (2021). Construction is estimated to take just over two 

years to complete and the new facility is scheduled to open to students in September 2023. 

We will be updating relevant information for the progression of the project on the OCDSB capital 

projects website. 

Please refer to this link for planning information pertaining to the new Stittsville secondary 

school – attendance boundaries, program offerings and opening grade structure. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

https://ocdsb.ca/our_schools/capital_projects
https://ocdsb.ca/cms/One.aspx?portalId=55478&pageId=31792082

